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We have a dangerous amount of big cats in are area. Comfortably coming in to our 

properties killing livestock and pets, It's just a matter of time and they will take 

children and adults. We desperately need to bring back hunting with dogs,  before the 

big cats get worse,  we can't even walk on our own property safely.  Please consider 

this passing for the safety of the people and livestock.  

Thanku shanon austin  


